
Qui suis je?- Évaluation 
 Étudiant(e): 

CATEGORY 4 3 2 1 

 
Drafts, 
templates and 
rubric 

Student submits a 
very detailed rough 
draft. Student 
submits a highly 
neat, detailed and 
teacher edited final 
copy. Student uses 
and submits all 
provided templates 
and rubrics. 

Student submits a 
detailed rough draft. 
Student submits a 
neat, detailed and 
teacher edited final 
copy. Student uses 
and submits all 
provided templates 
and rubrics. 

Student submits a 
somewhat detailed 
rough draft. Student 
submits a somewhat 
detailed and teacher 
edited final copy, 
but it is a bit messy. 
Student uses and 
submits most 
provided templates 
and rubrics. 

Student submits a 
rough draft. Student 
submits a final copy, 
but it is fairly messy 
making it difficult to 
follow. Student uses 
and submits few of 
the provided 
templates and 
rubrics and/or is 
missing some. 

 
# of topics and 
descriptive 
sentences 

Student has 
included more than 
the number of 
required descriptive 
topics. Topics are 
described with more 
than the number of 
required descriptive 
sentences. 

Student has 
included all of the 
required descriptive 
topics. All topics are 
described with the 
required number of 
descriptive 
sentences. 

Student has 
included most of the 
required descriptive 
topics but is missing 
some. Some topics 
are described with 
the required number 
of descriptive 
sentences but some 
are missing. 

Student has 
included few of the 
required descriptive 
topics but is missing 
many. Few to little 
topics are described 
with the required 
number of 
descriptive 
sentences. 

 
Quality of 
descriptive 
sentences 

Sentences clearly 
and exceptionally 
describe their secret 
student. Student\'s 
descriptive 
sentences are very 
unique, accurate 
and particular to 
their secret student. 

Sentences clearly 
describe their secret 
student. Student\'s 
descriptive 
sentences are 
mostly accurate and 
unique to their 
secret student. 

Sentences are 
somewhat clear in 
describing their 
secret student. 
Student\'s 
descriptive 
sentences are 
somewhat accurate 
and particular to 
their secret student. 

Few sentences are 
clear in describing 
their secret student. 
Student\'s 
descriptive 
sentences are rarely 
accurate or 
particular to their 
secret student. 

 
Mechanics 

No grammatical, 
spelling or 
punctuation errors. 

Almost no 
grammatical, 
spelling or 
punctuation errors 

A few grammatical 
spelling, or 
punctuation errors. 

Many grammatical, 
spelling, or 
punctuation errors. 

 
Question Mark 

Illustration and 
colouring of 
question mark is 
neat, exceptionally 
creative and unique. 

Illustration and 
colouring of 
question mark is 
neat, creative and 
unique. 

Illustration and 
colouring of 
question mark is 
somewhat creative, 
but is a bit messy. 

Illustration of 
question mark 
involves little 
creativity, and is 
very messy. 
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